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Dear Ones, 

 Bob and I can’t thank you enough for your calls, cards, visits and, most of all, your prayers. Although 

his spinal surgery was a little more involved than we anticipated, he is healing nicely. He should be home from 

Wellbrooke where he went for physical therapy by the time this reaches you. We praise the Lord for His 

Presence and His healing power! 

 In May, there are numerous biking events and charity rides to attend every weekend. Bob wanted me to 

mention that May is Motorcycle Safety and Awareness Month. One event that we have always enjoyed in the 

past occurs on a weekday. It is the Motorcycle Safety kick-off that will take place on Thursday, May 7 from 

11:00Am to 1:00PM on Monument Circle. All motorcyclists are invited to attend, park your bikes and enjoy the 

festivities. For more information, go to: www.abateonline.org.             

As we really get into the riding season, there are so many planned rides and activities going in 

conjunction with the various motorcycle clubs where we can go, offer assistance and minister.   

 However, today I am thinking of the “chance meetings” we have with people at road-side rests, gas 

stations, grocery stores and restaurants.  Of course we know there are no “coincidences” for those who love 

Jesus, just evidences of His prefect leading. 

 I am reminded of what the Apostle Paul said in First Corinthians 3:6, “I planted, Apollos watered, but 

God gave the growth.”  Paul was talking about cooperation among the Lord’s servants, each doing what they 

were called to do, not looking for credit for themselves, but giving God the glory. 

 I began thinking of those with whom we have the opportunity to share the love of Jesus as we ride or go 

about our daily tasks.  We are called to plant the seed. We may never see these people again on this side of 

eternity, but as we faithfully plant the seed we can trust that someone down the road will “water it.” That person 

may be another biker, a co-worker, a teacher or even a little lady wearing a flowered hat.  And Praise God, He 

will cause that spiritual seed to grow! So my dear brothers and sisters, may we go forth faithfully planting seeds 

of  love and kindness and telling all whom we meet that because of Jesus’ death and resurrection, they can have 

eternal life!   

 For information regarding upcoming events, please check the New Life Riders website 

www.newliferiders.com frequently for places where you can let your light shine for Jesus. Remember, if 

because of time or distance, you are unable to attend the listed activities, and you know of one closer to your 

home, go and share the love of Jesus with a smile, a kind word or a listening ear. Be a blessing! 

 The New Life Riders look forward to seeing you at our next dinner meeting on Friday, May first at 6:30 

P.M. at Bob Evans Restaurant, 25 South High School Road (located at the corner of High School Road and US 

36, Indianapolis. Bob and I hope to be there. 

The New Life Riders ride with the purpose of serving God and the Community.  You don’t have to join 

or belong to any particular organization to be part of our group. Please feel especially invited to come out and 

fellowship with us.  We want you and your family to know that everyone is welcome.  

With much love in Jesus, 

Kathy Dillon  

“For God so loved the world that he gave his one and only Son, that whoever 

believes in him shall not perish but have eternal life." John 3:16 (NIV)  
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